
This vase was presented to

 Sally Oldfield 

 To mark five years of Friends of Troopers Hill 
and to say thank you for supporting us 
and making Troopers Hill a better place.

Sally’s enthusiasm and encouragement led to the formation of Friends 
of Troopers Hill in 2003 and has helped us to become one of the most 
successful park groups in Bristol. 

Sally’s work with Friends of Troopers Hill has improved Troopers Hill 
for both wildlife and people and was a major factor in Troopers Hill 
winning a Green Flag Award in 2007 & 2008. Thanks to Sally, Troopers 
Hill  and  other  Local  Nature  Reserves  in  Bristol  are  now  better 
maintained and better appreciated by the people of Bristol. 

The vase was turned from wood from the sycamore tree that stood at 
the end of the gully on Troopers Hill  and was felled as part of the 
habitat management works in early 2008.
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Troopers Hill Local Nature Reserve
Green Flag Award Winner 2007/8 & 2008/9
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